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Forthcoming Dates: 
 

Week beginning 
31st March 2025 –  
Menu week 3.   
 

 
 

3rd April – Year 5 Meeting Dearne 

Valley 6.30pm KS1 Hall (Parents of 

children in Year 5.) 
 

4th April – PTFA Easter Bingo 

Event (Tickets holders only.) 
 

10th April – Year 1 Easter bonnet 

parade – 3.00pm KS2 playground. 
 

10th April – PTFA Easter Egg Hunt 
 

11th April - School Closes for 

Easter Break (Normal Times) 
 

28th April – School Opens for staff 

and pupils.  
 

w/c 28th April – Year 6 Laches 

Wood Residential (4-night stay 

away in Coven, Wolverhampton.) 
 

1st May – School CLOSED for all 

pupils due to it being used as a 

Polling Station.  
 

5th May - School Closed - Bank 

Holiday  
 

6th May – PFTA Meeting – KS1 

Staff Room 7.15pm (All Welcome) 
 

7th, 8th, 9th May – Year 5 Dearne 

Valley Residential (2-night stay 

away in Doncaster.) 
 

W/B 12th May - KS2 Assessments 

all week (Y6 pupils must be 

present.) 
 

23rd May - School Closes for Half 

Term (Normal Times)  
 

2nd June - School Opens 

Further dates will be added to the 

Newsletter as we progress through 

the year.  
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Comic Relief Day 

 

I would like to thank everyone who  

supported Comic Relief on Friday.   

I am pleased to report that  

£255.48 was raised in support of the  

charity.   

 

Gymnastics Success! 

I am pleased to report that 
Maggie C, who is in Year 1 in 
Miss Wilson’s class, recently 
participated in her first 
gymnastics competition and 
performed to a very high 
standard.  Maggie was 
confident and focused 
throughout and made 
everyone very proud. 
Well done Maggie, this is 
amazing news!  

 

 

         Gymnastics Success! 

I am pleased to inform you that  
Alice C, who is in Year 3 in Miss 
Maddocks’ class, was awarded a  
silver in floor, beam and vault and a  
bronze on the bars in a recent  
gymnastics competition.  Alice has  
progressed after lots of hard work  
over a 3 year period to  
Level 4 in her gymnastics.  
Well done Alice, this is amazing  
news!  
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Football News! 

Last week, our boys’ football team travelled to Kingsmead to take part in two friendly games of 

football against two other local primary schools.  Miss Cattell wrote, ‘Our boys were in control, 

showed determination and resilience and it most certainly paid off!  We managed to secure both 

wins with scores of: 

Five Ways 2 – 1 Hazelslade 

Five Ways 4 – 0 Heath Hayes 

Our boys certainly made our school proud with  

their excellent sportsmanship both on and off  

the pitch!’  Well done boys! 

  

 

 

PTFA News! 
 

 

Easter Bingo – 4th April and Easter Egg Hunt – 10th April –Tickets are available to purchase on 
the PTFA dashboard: www.pta-events.co.uk/fiveways.  Remember to secure your tickets quickly 
for the Bingo event because it sells out fast!   
 

Egg Decorating Competition – Entry fee £1 payable via the PTFA dashboard.  Please bring 

eggs to school on Monday 7th April ready for judging.  Good luck everyone!   

Tickets are available to purchase on the PTFA dashboard until  

Sunday 6th April: www.pta-events.co.uk/fiveways. 

Flip and Dippy Clown Show – Friday 2nd May, 6.30pm – 8.00pm –  

tickets are £4 each.  Please purchase your tickets through the PTFA  

dashboard: www.pta-events.co.uk/fiveways. 
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                              Swimming Success! 
 
I am pleased to report that Eleanor B, who is in Year 1  
in Miss Buchan’s class, took part in a distance badge  
session recently as part of her swimming club.  
Despite being the youngest person taking part, Eleanor  
kept swimming and persevering and managed to swim  
24 lengths, gaining her 600 metre badge!   
Well done Eleanor, this is amazing news! 
  

Back row (left to right): Charlie K, Brad B, 

Logan W, Alex H, Harry R. 

Front row (left to right): Harrison D-Y, 

Logan K, Jenson W, Ethan G. 
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